MICHAEL J. MURPHY

ALDERMAN, 10TH DISTRICT

City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570

Phone (414) 286-2221 Fax (414) 286-3456

e-mail: mmurph@milwaukee.gov website: www.milwaukee.gov/district10



CHAIR: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Arts Board

MEMBER: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Steering & Rules Committee Zoning, Neighborhoods & Devalopment

June 26, 2008

Mike Brady Director Department of Employee Relations 200 East Wells Street, Room 701 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Brady,

As we discussed previously, I respectfully request that you investigate the possibility of creating a City of Milwaukee Medicare plan that would complement existing options for retirees. This plan might help to alleviate increasing premiums if added to the current plans.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to your reply.

Sincerely

Alderman, 10th District